From: Heather Denkmire Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2021 10:45 AM To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H info@landincommon.org Cc: Subject: commenting on the DEP Draft Decision of Approval with Conditions of WMDSM license application #S-010735-WD-YB-N EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Dear Ms. Eleftheriou, I'm writing to you in the hopes that you will not allow Waste Management, Inc to expand its Norridgewock Landfill. I'm concerned about the health of people around the expansion, and the health of the Kennebec River. As I understand it, this expansion would allow toxic chemicals that other states have banned (for good reasons!). As you know, the landfill as it has has leached poisons into local wells and streams. We need to reduce the chances of this happening, not increase the chances. I am opposed to this expansion, even though I live relatively "far away" in Portland. I care because I believe we are all interconnected and health concerns for people and land far away matter to me. —Heather Denkmire

Heather Denkmire